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From: > 
Sent: July 15, 2022 9:30 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: Zoning change proposal

 

Please be aware that  we are not in favour of the proposed zoning change requsted by CBM. 
This seems an attempt by them to circumvent the recent ban on their expansion on the 2nd
Concession.

 

 

 

Sent from my Galaxy Tab A

 


